
 
 

 

From the Principal 
 

21 April 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I do hope that these unusual times have allowed you some wonderful family opportunities; certainly, we 

have been blessed with beautiful weather to enjoy our small slice of outdoor activity each day. Importantly, I 

trust you are safe and well. 

I wish to reach out to you today to provide an acknowledgement of the current position regarding COVID-

19, and the return to school provisions. 

This morning, the Premier announced the NSW directive for schools to provide an onsite learning program 

for all students one day per week: on rotation, from Week 3 of Term 2, or 11 May.  

At this point, there have been no further details provided from our State educational administrators, or 

Independent Schools’ bodies. As clear directives are shared with us, we will work to ensure that any 

expectations are functional for Pittwater House and its families.  

Following this, we will be better placed to communicate these plans to you. 

Later this week however, there will be further communication regarding protocols for Remote Learning, 

including attendance. These will of course, be modified as further changes through Term 2, come into force.   

I thank you for your patience and forbearance at such a challenging time. 

With every good wish. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Nancy Hillier 

Principal and CEO 

Ref: NH/CO 


